
 
Decatur Band Boosters Meeting 

May 7, 2014 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:02 pm, ~60 (parents and students) 

President Brad Johnson welcomed the group and introduced Donna Kehle, our group’s travel agent. 

Donna Kehle:  She handed out a Student/Parent Guide to Decatur Band 2014 Disney Trip. This is a very 
thorough explanation of the trip and all the activities. It includes contact information for Jeff and Brad, 
as well as student expectations, a packing list, and tentative itinerary. 

Important information: students are responsible for their own meals while on the trip. The cost of the 
trip covers airfare and ground transportation, hotel rooms, Disney admission and Grammy museum 
admission only. 

Disney passes are small and cost $166. If a student loses their pass, they must buy a new one- they 
cannot use someone else’s pass. It is recommended that everyone bring a lanyard with a pocket for 
their Disney pass. 

There will be no pool time at the hotel. There is no room in the schedule.   

Treasurer’s Report:  None given tonight, due to time constraints. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Booster Elections: all officers were nominated, seconded and voted in by the group. The officers for the 
2014-2015 school year are: 

President- Brad Johnson 

Vice President- Liz Austin 

Treasurer- Wendy Musiak 

Co-Secretaries- Melissa Preiser and Christine Frye 

OLD BUSINESS 

Light recycling: we made $40 this year. There is room for expansion of this fundraiser next year, 
especially if we start collecting lights sooner. 

Fundraiser for next concert: root beer floats and popcorn. We need volunteers to run this activity during 
the concert. 



Band videos and DVDs- suggested donation is $10 each.  Winter, Spring, and Showcase concerts will be 
available at the upcoming May 22 concert. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:59 pm. 

 

Next Booster meeting: Wednesday, June 4, 2014 at 7 pm in the band room. 

 
Website: www.dhsbands.org  
E-mail Contact: decaturbandboosters@hotmail.com  
 

Submitted by Melissa Preiser 


